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                 “Opere et Veritate”  1 John  3,18 

Brothers:  
I truly don’t know where to start, as this has 
been an amazing time for Council 11402.  So 
I’ll start at the beginning with a Fish Fry his-
tory lesson ripped from the pages of an article 
written, almost a  decade ago, by our now   
esteemed Past Grand Knight – and newsletter 
editor - Lou Hlad. 
   
The now famous Lenten Fish Fry Dinners 
started in 1997.  Brother Knights Al 
Garofalo and George Novac approached 
Tony Ardagna with the notion.  
 
Tony was reluctant, along with Msgr. 
Kiernan, because of the available facili-
ties and the manpower necessary to 
make the venture a success.  They were 
encouraged, however, by council      
members and decided to move forward 
with the project.  
 
Tony’s son, Joe Ardagno and Greg    
Wakham of Taco Mac, a local restaurant 
chain, worked diligently with the Knights 
the first year to get the project roll-
ing.  2007 meals were prepared during 
the first year.   
 
The number of meals increased steadily 
year after year.  At start of the 2006 sea-
son, we dedicated our Lenten Fish Fry to 
Tony Ardagna, the major contributor to 
our success who passed away on         
December 28th, 2005. During the 2006   
Lenten Season, we served 5621 meals 
and 1283 clam chowders. 
 
I wanted to pass along the history of the Fish 
Fry to give some perspective to this past Fri-
day night, when we served an all-time record 
of 1,422 meals!  That’s an average of 7.9 meals 
per minute (one every 7.7 seconds) in near-
flawless fashion.   Meals were served to diners 
in an average time of  5-10 minutes.   
 
At one point in the evening, I saw two of   
Dunwoody’s most prominent Protestant     
pastors breaking bread with us (who knows, 

maybe we’ll see them at All Saints on Sundays 
as well) ! 
 
As we head into the final two Fish Frys, we are 
469 meals ahead of our season-long record of 
8,008.  With DeKalb County on spring break 
starting this coming weekend, our numbers 
could be down a bit for the final two Frys, but 
I’ll be very surprised if that record survives. 
 
I want to thank everyone that has worked so 
hard to make the Fish Frys an overwhelming 
success.  Your unity and fraternity have been 
awesome, as well as the manner in which you 
greet and treat our diners.   I can’t tell you the 
number of patrons, many non-All Saints     
parishioners, who compliment the Knights for 
helping foster an amazing sense of community.  
 
“Give me a fish and I’ll eat for a day.   Teach 
me to fish and I’ll eat for a lifetime.  Come to 

the Fish Fry and I’ll eat a fabulous meal, 
served lickety-split, in a wonderful atmosphere 

by the truly selfless Knights of Columbus, 
Council 11402!” 

 
While the Fish Fry remains our signature 
fundraiser, I wouldn’t be surprised if our  
Bingo games share top-billing in a few years. 
 
Our first public Bingo was this past Thursday 
evening, and it could not have gone much   
better.   A nice group of 72 players had a great 
time winning $490 in prize money, with the 
council netting more than $600.   
 
Beside the Bingo, players were treated to free 
Chick-fil-A sandwiches courtesy of Grant 
Wells, the owner of the Chick-fil-A on Jett 
Ferry.  Kudos go out to Dominic Palermo, Joe 
DeVita, Ralph O’Connor, Michael Palicia, Bill 
Luckert, E.J.  Couvillion, Steve Strong and Al 
Garofalo.   
 
It should be a great 
Month of April lead-
ing up to Easter !  
Vivat Jesus,  
Bob Fiscella 
Grand Knight 
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Parish Fish Fry Enjoys Record Pace! 

Our council brothers Deacon Bill Garrett, Monsignor Hugh Marren, and Monsignor Donald 
Kiernan enjoy a quiet dessert break at the conclusion of the March 21st Lenten Fish Fry. 

New record of 1,422 meals! 
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More 18th Annual Fish Fry Pictures 

We’ve got all the sides of the gym covered with Dennis Crean selling wine at the pastry 
station, the credit payment station guys at the entry door, and our meal caller, Steven        
Kapusta at the stage area. Note the high-tech online tablet credit card reader we bought. 
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Parish Bingo Goes Public/Electronic !! 

 

If you thought the Big Board was only located at the New York Stock Exchange, you weren’t 
at the first parish public Bingo event in the All Saints Social Hall on Thursday March 27th.  
 
Last month they had the new electronic bingo boards in house, but a wiring glitch kept them 
from working at the limited test bingo event. They finally got the two big monsters (one in 
front and one in back) working, and it made for a professional-looking event enjoyed by over 
70 energetic players plus a dozen staff. 
 
It is expected that “Bingo Night” will be held on the last Thursday of every month. As the 
crowds increase, so will the prize amounts for every game. Depending upon growing demand, 
the number of events can also be increased. Just like parish fish frys, these gaming nights are 
tremendous social events that raise funds for deserving charities.  Come join the fun next 
time. 
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Knights Host Homeless Shelter Nights 
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As our council does every year, the brothers hosted two nights 
out of the ten parish-scheduled nights at the downtown home-
less shelter in the shadow of the state capitol building. 
 
Parish ladies provide evening meals, while the brothers make 
goodie bags with sandwiches, fruit, and snacks for the men as 
they return to the streets in the morning. 
 
The ladies go home after the evening meal, while the brothers 
stay the night to keep order and minister to the 100 homeless 
men housed at either Central Presbyterian Church or the   
adjacent Shrine of the Immaculate Conception. 
 
Brother Len Dorrien is in charge of the ten parish night    
commitments and assembles the teams. He has run this      
ministry for several years now. 
 
If you have never volunteered for this service as yet, it is one 
of the most rewarding things that the knights do. Please  
consider doing it next year. 
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Supporting “Jackets for Jackets” Program 

At our February meeting, Brother Bernie Marino alerted the 
council to a charitable program at Georgia Tech that provides 
men’s and women’s suits to students with financial needs to allow 
them to look properly groomed for job interviews. This program 
has the opportunity of raising the Knight profile there to help the 
new Georgia tech Council as well. Please consider it. 
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3rd Degree—Sat. April 12th—St. Benedict Council 10633,  11045 Parsons Rd. Johns Creek, GA 
30097. Contact Grand Knight Mike Dawkins, dawkkofc@gmail.com. 
 
1st/2nd Combined Degrees - Wednesday, April 16th - Atlanta Council #660 at 2620 Buford 
Hwy, Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts about 8:30 PM.  
Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. Those needing only 2nd 
degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and then   participate as candidates 
for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures. 
 
4th Degree - Saturday, April 26,  2014 - Macon, GA.  Full black tuxedo required for the        
ceremony. See billcambden@hoscs.com for details. 
 
1st Degree  - Tuesday, April 29th at All Saints McGivney Hall --- Candidates arrive by 6:45 PM 
for 7:30 PM ceremony. Coat and tie for pictures please. Light refreshments afterward. 
 
Note: Go to website gakofc.org for complete exemplification schedule (choose “Events”, 
then choose “Ceremonials/Degrees” for sections on each degree).  

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 
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Doc Malone is Knight-of-the-Month 
 

Sir Knight Doc Malone (left) is presented the Knight-of-the-Month Award from past Grand 
Knight Lou Hlad. The citation simply stated that Doc is everywhere doing everything for the 
council and the Watters Assembly. He is a most exemplary Knight and Christian gentleman. 
The award was long overdue. 
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Hello my dear brothers in Christ!   
I am sending you greetings from Christ Renews His Parish  (CRHP)  Team # 5.  
It is a blessing to see the men's CRHP continuing to grow now in its 5th season.  The current formation team needs 
to keep up the wonderful momentum of spiritual renewal fostered by past attendants.  In the spirit of Charity, Unity 
and Fraternity you are invited to come and support 
our courageous brother John Stowell, from CRHP for-
mation team # 4, as he briefly speaks to brilliantly in-
spire fellow Knights to participate in the next renewal 
weekend coming up April 26th and 27th.   
 
It is our hope in this current formation team to create 
closer relationships with each other in this amazing 
parish we live in and most importantly a stronger rela-
tionship with our Lord Jesus Christ.  Please, find it in 
your heart to come to the next Knights of Columbus 
11402 business meeting on Tuesday, February 4th, to 
support two fine organizations that benefit us and our 
community. 
 
I ask that you meditate on the words of St. Paul to the 
Romans..." Don't just pretend to love others. 
Really love them. Hate what is wrong. Hold 
tightly to what is good. Love each with genu-
ine affection, and take delight in honoring 
each other." 
 
Peace,            Michael A. Gregory           
CRHP #5      Invitations Coordinator 

Men’s Spring CRHP Retreat April 26/27 

  2014 
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Korean War Veterans Appreciation Dinner 

Are you a Korean War Veteran or do you 
have a relative or family member who is a 
Korean War Veteran?  
 
If you answered yea to either of these ques-
tions, mark your calendars to save May 31st 
for the Knights of Columbus dinner to honor 
our Korean War Vets. 
 
You will recall that last year our 4th  degree 
Watters Assembly Sir Knights honored the 
World War II Vets at a  formal dinner with 
160 attendees. 
 
This year they are shooting for at least 200 
diners in the All Saints Gym. The cost will be 
very reasonable, hopefully at about $30 per 
person depending upon caterer. 
 
Please contact Sir Knight Doc Malone 
docmalone@bellsouth.net and 678-371-0971 so 
that we can get your contact info for planning 
and send you and yours a formal invitation. 
 
The public is invited to honor these fine vets. 
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Vidalia Onions -- The Sweet Smell Of $ucce$$ 
 
It's that time of the year again to plan for our ANNUAL sale of Vidalia Onions. On the 
current schedule, the Onion Sale will be held on the weekend of April 26 - 27. Last year 
YOU helped us sell 550 ten-pound bags of Onions at All Saints, and we will order that 
many again for the parish this year. In addition we provide thousands of bags for several 
other participating councils . 
 
We need EVERYONE’S participation to assist in the sale.       
Remember, spouses and teenagers can help as well and are most 
welcome. A sign-up sheet will be available at our April 1 Council 
meeting and we will also use the SIGN-UP GENIUS internet app 
to fill the many volunteer slots for this important project.  
 
Please support our efforts by buying a bag or two -or more - of 
these "Fresh from the Farm" Vidalia Onions. With a member-
ship of over 450  Brothers, we should not have a problem selling 
our target number.  
 
Please NOTE: If you have a business that would like to use them 
as a gift for your premier customers - give John Buchholz a call 
to make special arrangements. (770-458-5670) (jkbuch@aol.com) 

Men’s Club Features Brother Knight as Speaker 

Our council brother, Dunwoody 
Mayor Mike Davis, speaks before 
the All Saints Men’s Club on 
March 11th. 

 
It was a nice turnout of parish men to attend the “State of 
the City” address of Mayor Mike Davis at the March   
Dinner meeting of the All Saints Men’s Club. 
 
The mayor touched all aspects of Dunwoody’s  progress as 
a city for five years of existence. Our brother, Councilman 
John Heneghan, also added some comments on several 
topics with which he had particular knowledge. 
 
A high percentage of attendees were Knights. Brother 
Rich McCully introduced the mayor. Club president, Sir 
Knight, Dennis Caniglia, lined up the mayor to speak. 



10 

 

Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 

Donated $100 to defray costs of the National            
Association of Deaconate Directors Meeting. 

Donated $500 to Senior Connections. 
Donated $1,000 for a National Football Foundation 

scholarship for a Catholic High school. 
Donated $1,000 toward Wounded Warrior                

all –terrain wheelchair. 
Donated $500 to Deacon Ken Melvin Grenada Effort. 

Sponsored First Bingo with cash prizes 2/27. 
Held Test Fish Fry for Knights-Only 3/1. 

Five Knights are on the Parish Jamaica Trip. 
Hosted children’s movie night in McGivney 3/1 

Continued “Fathers for Good” seminars. 
Hosted Council KofC Free Throw Tournament 1/22. 
Sponsor/Provide Drivers for I-Care senior medical 

transport to and from appointments. 
Sponsoring four diocesan seminarians for 2014. 
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Pay Council Dues Electronically !! 
Your All Saints 11402 is steadily moving into the 21st Century by instituting  more 
and more electronic initiatives to make council communications even better. 

As a result of a number of requests, we now have a PayPal account set up. 
 
 Here is how you can use it to pay your dues: 
 
Go to our website:  http://www.kc11402.org. 
 
Click on the "Members Enter Here" tab. 
 
Your Member Name is your last name. 
 
Your Password is your Member Number on your membership card. 
 
Under member menu click on the PayPal link. 
 
If you have a PayPal account you can sign in or it allows you to use a credit card. 
 
Your 2014 dues are $42 to cover the cost of this convenient way to pay your dues. 
 
If you prefer, send a check to me at the below address for $40 payable to  
“KofC Council 11402” or bring it to our next monthly meeting on Tues. 2/4/2014. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
Dennis Caniglia, 3291 Rose Ridge, Atlanta GA 30340-4069   (770-908-0484) 
adennisc@bellsouth.net 

http://www.kc11402.org/
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In the next four articles, I would like to discuss a goal that’s on many workers’ 
radar: retirement. To some, retirement is the pot of gold at the end of the rainbow 
or the reward after a long career. It’s a time to relax, take up a hobby and enjoy 
life. Whether retirement is just around the next corner or if you have another 30 
years to go, it’s never too soon or too late to start planning or revise that plan. 

Some experts suggest that there are four phases of retirement: protection, accu-
mulation, income de-accumulation and care. In this article, I will tackle protection. 

Protection is the base element of any well-founded financial plan; the base of 
the pyramid, for example.  Without basic protection against premature death or 
the inability to earn income due to disability, the remainder of the pyramid col-
lapses. If you own mutual funds and die without life insurance, those funds will be 
needed to pay final expenses (collapsing), perhaps at the most inopportune time 
(after a market correction). If you own mutual funds and lose your ability to earn 
income due to disability and are without paycheck protection, those funds will be 
needed in order to pay living expenses (collapsing), perhaps at the most inoppor-
tune time (is there ever an opportune time?). 

So, basic protection is a must. The good thing is that this protection is offered by 
the Knights of Columbus. Our whole life products and disability income insurance 
are designed with this goal in mind. For example, our Life Paid Up at 65 plan is 
perfect for this purpose because premier payments end right when retirement is 
upon you. There are many other options that I can discuss with you that will fit 
your needs and your budget. 

A newer addition to our product portfolio, disability income insurance protects 
your most valuable asset: your ability to work and earn money. Plans can be     
customized and are available to cover many professions, from farmers to lawyers. 

Once you’ve established the proper protection, the next phase is accumulation 
of cash, which I will discuss in a future article.    Contact me to learn more.         

John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent            
  Cell: (404) 569-5265   Email: john.knight@kofc.org 11 

Our council Insurance Field 
Agent, Sir Knight John 
Knight, has put together 

some great tips to consider 
monthly on the importance of 

proper insurance coverage.  
 

Following is this month’s    
insurance topic to ponder. 

KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  

families at great rates. 
 

April Tip --  Four Parts of Retirement. Phase One.  

“Knight to Knight” Corner 
Today’s up to you.        

I’ll help with the future. 
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April Birthdays  

BJ Van Gundy                  1st 

Dennis Crean                   2nd 

Joey Fuentes                    3rd 

Al Garofalo                      3rd 

Bill Haas                           3rd 

Adam Lindenau               3rd 

Bernie Sotola                    4th 

David Adelman                7th 

Fr. David Daly                 7th 

Mike Davis                       7th 

Don del Guercio              7th 

John McHugh                  7th 

Bob Fiscella                      8th 

Adam Cabibi                    9th 

Tim von Gal                   10th 

Kevin Murray                11th 

John Vail                        11th 

Damon Paolozzi             13th 

Andy Held                      14th 

Ryan Leurck                  14th 

Don Converse                15th 

John Muenchen             16th                 

Bob Mitchell                  17th 

Joe Mitchell                   17th 

Paul Vassallo                 17th 

Jordan Banasik             19th 

Will Estes                       19th 

Jean-Paul Roy               20th 

Tom Simon                    21st 

Tom King                      25th 

Chris Scharnhorst        25th 

Charles Lynch               26th 

Jerry Churchill             27th 

Steven Neri                    28th 

Bob Dallas                     29th 

John Martin                  29th 

Mario Marin                 30th 

Jerry Santillo                30th 

Rich Szyperski              30th 

   Council Significant Dates 
April Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                                Years 

           7th    David & Barbara Bailey                     63 

         26th    Ron & Jackie Collins                           56 

         30th    Phil & Carol McGonegal                    54 

         15th    John & Sue Barranco                          53 

           8th    Tony & Carol Joyce                             53 

         20th    John & Mary Ann Ketter                    51 

         17th    Mario & Sandra Commito                  44 

           4th    John & Marie Lacava                          44 

           4th    Charles & Susan Lynch                       44 

         16th    Gregg & Donna Kantak                       31 

         27th    John & Patty Dawkins                         29 

         27th    Mario & Marianela Marin                  29 

         23rd    Conrad & Suzanne Fischer                 26 

           8th    Al & Adelina Alberghini                      25 

         29th    Jerry & Leslie Santillo                         25 

         15th    Al & Tracy Williams                            25 

         11th    John & Miho Beadles                           23 

           4th    Tim & Anne McHugh                          22 

          20th    Cliff & Anna Phillips                           22 

          11th    Ed & Norma Pierson                           22 

          19th    Michael & Debbie Tobia                     22 

           3rd     Steven & Beth Valenti                         21 

          30th    Mark & Kathy Zamora                       20 

          13th    John & Kristin Heneghan                   18 

          13th    Richard & Kris Miller                         18 

         22nd    Jean-Noel & Deborah Pennachi          18 

          17th    Tyler & Robin Patterson                     15 

          21st     Pat & Adrienne Duncan                      13 

          27th    Nick & Denise O’Kon                           12 

          24th    Dave & Anita Pavadore                         9 

          14th    Chris & Ansley Trantow                        2 

12 
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 45 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 
Harold L. Norman          12/08/2013     Charles F. Mahony        2/20/2011     Paul G. Horan                     6/02/2005       
Paul J. Reale                   11/10/2013     Gerald A. Cicero           1/05/2011     Edwin L. Woerner              5/21/2005       
James L. Mammoser        8/03/2013     David B. Moeller          5/09/2010      Thomas J. Byrne, Jr            1/13/2005     
Tom E. Mix                      6/13/2013     Francis G. Welter        12/19/2009      James J. McCabe              10/22/2004       
Edward J. Qualters           3/19/2013     Owen K. McCabe         8/16/2009       Robert J. Lescher               5/17/2003 
Marcus Carroll                 3/12/2013     William G. Lehman      4/16/2009      Brad M. Scranton               5/14/2003     
Edward J. Pavlik            1/13/2013     Rober t L. Morell         4/29/2008     Phillip A. Haluska           12/18/2002 
George L. Cajigal, Sr.        1/8/2013     Gordon G. Hurt            3/03/2008      Joseph A. Miller                  12/2/2002 
Michael A. Klimshuk     7/08/2012     John A. O’Shea            1/27/2008     James R. Fraser                  9/21/2002 
Edward P. Koss              12/20/2011    Thomas  M. Scherrer     4/10/2007      Kenneth E. Smith               6/02/2000 
Lloyd Addison               11/25/2011     Richard Steiner             3/17/2006       Elias M. Mualem               3/27/2000 
John W. Lynch II           6/21/2011     Sal De Pace                  1/16/2006      John W. Lynch III          12/15/1999 
Warren P. Vicknair       6/21/2011     Anthony C Ardagna  12/28/2005     Ronald S. Kur tzer            12/12/1999 
Walter J. Bieszak             4/17/2011     Jerome E. Travers         7/29/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh        11/25/1998 
Joseph J. Wittman            3/09/2011     John P. Stojka               7/21/2005      William J. Batdorf               3/23/1998                

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in Bold  

 

Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
       Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers: 
     Frank Murphy       Dennis Canaglia 
     Jack Klapka            Nestor Montero       
     Mike Walker           Marion Maloof 
    George Swartz          Mark Foster 
     George Doyle           Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean           Eric Martin 
    John Pepitone            Bill Camden 
    Frank Paolozzi          David Guy 
    Al Kosek                    Dave Jeanson 
     Bill Giles      

        Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
   William O’Connor     Don del Guercio 
   John Nuzzulo              Matt Dewhurst 
   Franz Brucks              Fr. Joseph Peek  
   Andy Diaz                 Jean-Paul Roy 

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
Brian Baker   Anthony Almeter   Jack Knight 
Matt Dalrymple    Missionary Gray Plunkett  

 Our Beloved Clergy 

Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Aux. Atlanta Bishop David P. Talley 
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao    Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small         Father Daniel Ketter 
Father David Daly, LC    Father Brian Kerr 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun, Ghana 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise        Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Brother John Klein, LC 
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 
 

Our Beloved Widows 
Margaret Welter   Grace Mahoney   Rita Mix 
Ellie Pavlik    Nancy Moeller   Eleanor Lynch 
Marion Reale    Jaye Norman    Bea Hurt 
Mary Ann Delaria (Lehman) 

 

Prayers for Sick/Distressed Friends and Loved Ones 
Jon Bird’s wife, Yoshii 
John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 
Tom Burleigh’s niece 
Adam Cabibi’s father, Charles 
Don Converse’s friends, Jackie and Carl Franklin 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 
Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 
Mark Foster’s two uncles & wife Stephanie 
James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 
John Francis’ cousin & granddaughter 
Michael Gregory’s mother, Jeanette Fox, 57 
Dave Guy’s sick relatives & friend Gary Kitchens 
Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 
David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 
Harwood (Woody) Jones’ wife, Janet 
Charles Lynch’s sister, Rea Queen 
Bruce Malinoff’s wife, Delina 
Doc Malone ‘s cousin ,Judy 
Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 
Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 
Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 
Jason Miller’s wife, Dorota 
Paul Mudge’s friends and relations 
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
Frank Seco de Luceno’s brother, Federico, had a heart attack. 
John Seggerson’s brother, Art 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 
Ralph Stinson’s nephew, Johnny Hood 
Richard Szyperski’s granddaughter, Jamie Thrash, 20 
George Tanguay’s daughter-in-law, Wendy 
Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 
Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  
Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 
 

Memento Languorem 

                   Memento Mori 
 

We were not informed of any council-related 
deaths this month. Please pray always for the 
45 deceased brothers below. Some day we will 
all be listed in that section. 

Sir Knights are  
remembered  

upon death on 
Mass   chalices 
given to new 

priests. 
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 
Grand Knight     Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand Knight   Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 
Chancellor                              Bill Camden                 770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Chaplain    Rev. Msgr. Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        
Warden                Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 
Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   
Treasurer    Mario Commito 770-395-7723        mario@kw.com 
Lecturer    Bruce Malinoff             770-986-9362       bmalinoff@bellsouth.net  
Inside Guards    Edgar Pierson (lead)   770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net            
                             Bryan St. Romain        678-777-7168        bryanstro@gmail.com                         
Outside Guards   Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060       bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 
Trustee Two-Year Term            Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Trustee One-Year Term      Don Myers                    770-394-5192       dmyers2@aol.com 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org 
Musician                                    Mark Foster                 404-394-4537       markjfoster@yahoo.com 
Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 
Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910        josephkane@bellsouth.net  
Community     Joe DeVita                      770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com        
Council     Dave Richardson            770-283-9709       dm.richardson01@gmail.com                                                        
Family Life                 Bruce Malinoff               770-986-9362        bmalinoff@bellsouth.net 
Membership                                Bill Camden                    770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 
Vocations    John Stowell        770-671-9812         jsstowell@comcast.net 
Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@comcast.net 
Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 
 
 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 
a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     
identify our sending organization and hear it again.  
 

Never miss a  
message again 

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://kofc11402.shutterfly.com 
Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church Directory Pictures/Fourth of 

July Parade/ Low Country Boil/ High School Senior Cookout/ Soap Box Derby/  
 

Watters Assembly web site at www.kc2688.com. Watters Assem-

bly Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com featuring WW II 
 Dinner, Social Dinners, Honor Flight to Washington DC Monument. 



15 

 

February 
 Council Mtg 

 
Officers 6 PM 
7 PM Rosary 

7:30 Mtg 

4th Degree 
Meeting 

Mary Our 
Queen 

 
6:15 Rosary 
6:30 Dinner 

7:30 Mtg 
 

 
Combined 

1st/2nd 
Degree 

Ceremonies 
Atlanta 660 

Buford Hwy. 
 

 
1st Degree 
Ceremony 

 
McGivney 
7:30 PM 

 
Sir Knight 
Pat Fahey 
Marries 

Confirmation 
St. Andrew 

 
5 PM 

Honor Guard 
requested 

3rd Degree 
St. Michael 

the 
Archangel 
Woodstock 

 
10 AM 

  
 

 

Fish Fry 

Fish Fry 

Good  
Friday 

Assembly 
Meeting  
All Saints 

Easter 
Sunday 

April 
Council 
Meeting 
7:30 PM 

Men’s CRHP 

Onion Sale 

4th Degree 
Ceremony 

Macon 

1st Communion 
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